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Weatherford Announces Postponement of First Quarter 2019 Earnings Release 
 
 
BAAR, Switzerland, May 7, 2019 /PRNewsire/ – Weatherford International plc (NYSE:WFT) 
(the “Company”) today announced that it has postponed its first quarter 2019 earnings release until 
Friday, May 10, 2019.  As a result, the conference call scheduled for Wednesday, May 8, 2019 at 
8:30 a.m. Eastern Time has been cancelled. The Company intends to file its quarterly report on 
Form 10-Q for the quarter ended March 31, 2019 on Friday, May 10, 2019.   
 
About Weatherford 
 
Weatherford is one of the largest multinational oilfield service companies providing innovative 
solutions, technology and services to the oil and gas industry. The Company operates in over 80 
countries and has a network of approximately 650 locations, including manufacturing, service, 
research and development, and training facilities and employs approximately 26,000 people.  
For more information, visit www.weatherford.com and connect with Weatherford 
on LinkedIn, Facebook, Twitter and YouTube. 
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https://c212.net/c/link/?t=0&l=en&o=2432291-1&h=3103202460&u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.weatherford.com%2F&a=www.weatherford.com
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